
From: Saric, James <saric.james@epa.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 8:24 AM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Cc: Olson, Beth J - DNR; Murawski, Richard; randall stone; Motl, Bradley J - DOJ; 

Killian, James - DNR; Eifert, Rae-Ann E - DNR; Hughes, Audra A - DNR; Ava 
Grosskopf; Jay Grosskopf; 'George.Berken@boldt.com'; Gary Kincaid 

Subject: Fox River Superfund Site: Initiation of Fourth Five-Year Review 
Attachments: FYR 4th Initiation Letter.pdf 
 
Tauren, 
 
Attached is EPA’s letter notifying WDNR that we are initiating the Fourth Five-Year Review at the Fox 
River Superfund site.  I’ll keep you posted on progress and let you know if I need help in the future. 
 
Thanks 
 
Jim Saric 
Remedial Project Manager 
US EPA Region 5 
(312) 886-0992 
 



 
 

October 11, 2023 
 
 
 
Tauren R. Beggs 
Project Manager 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Ave 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
 
RE:  Fox River NRDA/PCB Releases Superfund Site Fourth Five-Year Review 
 
Dear Mr. Beggs: 
 
The United States Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) is initiating the fourth five-year Review (FYR) 
for the Fox River NRDA/PCB Releases Superfund Site. EPA will be working with the Wisconsin 
Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) to obtain information regarding various operable units at 
the Site and will seek WDNR’s participation in site inspections as well as aid in resolving any 
outstanding issues from the third FYR. WDNR will be provided a copy of the draft FYR report for review, 
and EPA anticipates reviewing those comments for consideration before finalizing the document no 
later than November 25, 2024, when the report is due. Note, however, that EPA will be making every 
effort to complete the FYR report prior to November 2024 regarding this matter.  
 
Please contact me at (312) 886-0992 if you have any questions regarding this matter. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       James A. Saric 
       Remedial Project Manager 
       SFD Remedial Response Branch #1 
 
 
 
cc: Beth J. Olson, WDNR           
 Richard Murawski, USEPA 
 Randall Stone, USDOJ    

REGION 5 

CHICAGO, IL 60604 
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 Bradley J. Motl, WDOJ 
 James Killian, WDNR 
 Rae-Ann Eifert, WDNR 
 Audra Hughes, WDNR 
 Jay Grosskopf, Boldt 
 Ava Grosskopf, Boldt 
 George Berken, Boldt 
 Gary Kincaid, Boldt 
 


